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From: Scott Langham [scott.langham@pcc.org.uk]

Sent: 06 September 2011 21:15

To: Scott Langham

Cc: Stephen Abell

Subject: PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL: Amy McLean and family

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL; NOT FOR PUBLICATION

The Commission has been contacted today by Amy McLean who has been named following the story involving Nathan Hageman.
Ms McLean has asked the Commission to make clear that she does not wish to speak to the media on the matter, and neither does her
immediate family who have also been approached by reporters. Ms McLean has also indicated that she is concerned about the
publication of information about her which she considers to be intrusive, and the potential publication of further information.

We are happy to pass on her concerns, which appear to fall under Clauses 3 and 4 of the Code, to editors.
Please feel free to give me a call to discuss any Code issues. My mobile number is 07904 652483.

Best wishes

Scott

From: Amy McLean [mailto:]

Sent: 06 September 2011

To: Scott Langham
Subject: Re: Private and confidential - re-victimisation: Red or Black

Following the publication of information in relation to me today, I would like to ask the PCC for assistance. My family and I have
been contacted by the press on numerous occasions today following revelations involving Nathan Hageman.

Firstly, I wish to make clear that neither I nor my family wish to make any comment to the media on the situation. We would not like
any further calls or visits from reporters or photographers. In addition to myself, my immediate family members, who have been
contacted, are the following: Philip McLean; David Edwards; Susan Moores; Peter Moores; Catherine Moores; Michael Edwards;
Doug McLean; Sylvia McLean; Helen Timmins; and Andrew Timmins.

Secondly, I am concerned about personal information which has already been published in regard to my private life, including the
publication of my photograph. I am considering making a complaint to the PCC about the coverage under the terms of Clause 3 of

the Code. I am also concerned about the potential publication of additional information which would intrude into my private life and
which could compromise my safety and that of my family.

I would be grateful if you could make editors aware of my concerns as a matter of urgency. I appreciate your help and support.
Best wishes

Amy McLean (nee Edwards)
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